NOTICE OF PROPOSED ASPENWOOD PAC BYLAW CHANGE

Proposed Bylaw Amendment for:
Constitution and Bylaws: Aspenwood Elementary School, Parent Advisory Council,
(School District #43)

Effective Date of Notice:
October 1, 2011

Article and Title:
Section V - Voting

Currently Reads As:
Voting of members on all matters must be given personally; voting by proxy shall
not be permitted.

Proposed Amendment:

Voting of members on all matters must be given personally; voting by proxy shall
not be permitted. However, in the event that the Executive cannot convene in
person, the option of on-line voting will be permitted.

Rationale:
To provide voting flexibility in the absence of a formal in-person PAC meeting.

For a copy of the current Constitution and Bylaws:
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/elementary/aspenwood/Parents/PAC/PAC%20Constitution/ASPENWO
0OD%20PAC%20Constitution%20and%20Bylaws.pdf

Comments and/or Questions:
071-pac@sd43.bc.ca

Amendment will be voted on at the November 15, 2011 PAC meeting

Ken Chow
PAC Chair, Aspenwood Elementary



